


VALUE 
OF THE 
TERM

RESPONSIBILITY



UPCOMING INSET 
DAYS Term 1
SCHOOL CLOSED
Friday 20th October 23



School Year 
2023/2024 Term & 
Holidays Dates



Calendar 
Week 1

Autumn 
Term 2

Monday

30th Oct

RESPECT

Tuesday 

31st Oct

RESPECT

Wednesday

1st Nov

RESPECT

Thursday 

2nd Nov

RESPECT

Friday 

3rd Nov

RESPECT

School Opens 2.45pm

Phonics 

Meeting For 

Reception 

(EYFS) 

Parents with 

Mrs Miller –

please sign in 

Remembrance 

Poetry Day 

Competition 

launched



Autumn Term 2 2023 EVENTS 
More Details Coming Soon…

Library Fundraising 
Day

Wed 8th Nov

Autumn Halloween 
Disco

Thurs 9th Nov

Remembrance Day 
Handwriting 
Competition 
Prizegiving 

Fri 10th Nov

Sculpture Workshops

Fri 17th Nov

Children In Need 
Fundraising Day

Fri 17th Nov

Rangeworthy Anti-
bullying Week

20th-24th Nov

Rangeworthy Day of 
Peace

Wed 22nd Nov

Carter Class Open 
Reading Afternoon

Tues 28th Nov

Family Crafting 
Workshops

Fri 1st Dec

Bristol Old Vic 
Theatre Visit (Elves 
and the Shoemaker)

Mon 4th Dec

Carter Class Nativity

Tues 5th Dec

Baret Class 
Christmas Play

Wed 6th Dec

Galileo Class 
Christmas 

Celebration

Thurs 7th Dec

Galileo Ukulele 
Performance for 

Families

Thurs 12th Dec

Carter, Baret and 
Galileo Class 

Christmas Parties

W/B 11th Dec

Santa and his Elves 
visit Rangeworthy

Fri 15th Dec 





Uniform Questions

Do parents/carers have to buy coloured t-shirts with House 

Animal Logos on them?

NO!

Due to pressures that some families are experiencing linked to the

increasing cost of living, a plain t shirt is all we ask parents/carers to 

purchase for PE sessions. 

Can children wear school shoes for PE?

NO!

Some school shoes are not appropriate for physical exercise as they do not 

give the support, comfort and grip that trainers/pumps give during 

physical movements such as running etc.  We do not want to put the 

health and safety of children at risk during PE sessions.  All children must 

wear trainers or pumps during PE sessions.

Can children wear ankle boots during the cold weather period?

YES!

Ankle boots are acceptable if they are flat and have no block, raised or 

wedge heel.  However, boots that come up to the knee or just below the 

knee can be uncomfortable for children when sitting on the carpet and if 

their feet become hot during the day.  

Can children wear leggings for PE?

We would prefer children to wear loose joggers for physical exercise 

sessions as this enables them to move more freely.  We also ask 

parents/carers to consider carefully tight leggings and cycling shorts as 

children’s bodies develop further into Key stage 2 as this can exacerbate 

problems with body consciousness. Thank you for your understanding on 

this sensitive issue.





LEARNING HIGHLIGHTS 
Autumn Week 7



Galileo Class



Baret Class



Carter 
Class
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